
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Receives Parliament Member Saib Khedar

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State’s Power Alliance, received at his office in

Baghdad, Monday May 17, 2021, The Member of Parliament Saib Khedar. At the outset of the

meeting, the MP offered congratulations to His Eminence on the occasion of the blessed Eid Al-

Fitr. During the meeting, developments in the political scene in Iraq were discussed. His

Eminence reaffirmed the importance of preserving the Iraqi components, including the Yazidi

component, which represents a qualitative addition to Iraqi society, stressing the need to

activate the terrorist survivors law. His Eminence called to address the social problems left

by terrorism, and the need for political and social efforts from all segments.


